
Sent: 13 September 2021 11:58
To: _WEB_Planning Support <planning.support@stroud.gov.uk>

Subject: [External] 34 Friday Street Minchinhampton GL69JL - Application to prune trees within conservation area

13.9.21

Dear Stroud Planning,

We have recently purchased 34 Friday Street and wish to carry out winter pruning to four old fruit trees in our garden. We are
keen gardeners and our overall aim is to prolong the life of these trees and to help their productivity, as well as to minimise any
risk of collapse or damage in high winds.

I attach a completed application form as well as a sketch (RP01) on which I have marked the trees (T1-T4), and a word document
(RP02) providing images and details of the trees. Five Valleys Arbor have quoted for the works which will be carried out over the
winter months.

Should you need any further information or wish to visit us please let me know.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Regards
Richard Purchase
34 Friday Street
Minchinhampton
GL6 9JL


